'Association of Universit

NOTICE OF MEETING:

. NOTICE OF POLL:

NOTICE OF ELECTION:

FRIDAY DEMONSTRATION

WHY PICKET GAGE?:

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED:

and College Employees

LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C))

The next Special Membership Meeting will be on Wadnasday. May 21,
at 5 pm in IRC #2.

At the April 29th Special Hﬂmbership.ﬁeatiﬁg, the membershic

approved the holding of a referendum to approve an assessient of

- up to $50 to cover the cost nf the strike until the end of May

(this is in addition to the loan we took out which eventually

will have to be repaid). After a financial report at the May

13 Special Membership Meeting, a notice of poll to hold the refer-
endum was announced.

The referendum ballot will be held in the Union Office (2162

" Western Parkway) on Tuesday, May 20, 8 am to 6 pm and on Wedneaday

May 21, 8 am to 4:30 pm. The results will be announced et the

- Special Membership Meeting on Wednesday, May 21. (For off-campus

members -- ballots will be delivered to you.) 1If approved, the
amount deducted from each member will be determined on a pro rata

~ basis.

At the May 13, 1980 Special Membership Meeting, Notice of Poll
was given for the election of Union Organizer. The election will
take place by secret ballot at the meeting of May 21 in IRC 2.

At 2 pm, Friday, May 16, a ceremony is being held in IRC #2 to

formally open the Walter C. Koerner Acute Care Unit. Attending
the ceremony are such people as John Clyne (Chancellor of UBC),
Doug Kenny, Rafe Mair, Pat McGeer. There has been a great deal
of input from members wanting some kind of "aamething" at this

ceremony. And so, there will be "something".

The intention of this demonstration is not to disrupt the ceremony,
but rather to have our banner in evidence and have people stationed
at each entrance to the room passing out information leaflets to
people as they enter. Although this will be a much lower~keyed
event than was the march of Tuesday, we want as many AUCE members
to show up as possible. 8o, plezse come to the IRC foyer at about
1:15 pm on Friday.

A question much asked. Housing is a self-supporting dept. and goes
hand-in~hand with Conferences. The money that is generated by Con-
ferences keeps the Housing fees down. Lazst year Conference profits
netted around $100,000 and this enabled the 1980-81 fees to only
increase by 9% whereas the Board portion of the fees was increased
by 23% by Food Services. Even if groups still go into CGage, each
time a group leaves, there is a massive clean-up. to do and as CUPE
is honouring our picket line, that clean-up is not happening. As
this happens 2 or 3 times a week, you can see that eventually
Management is going to have to concede that they can't keep ahead
of the groups coming in. Thie coupled with the few groups that

are cancelling is going to make a big dent in revenue this year.

We urgently need people to agree to do a 2-hour picket shift thie
weekend, CALL US,

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C. Telephone (604) SE386%% 224-2308
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